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Comments: My husband and I camped at Holland Lake for the first time 60 years ago while attending the U of M.

Over the years it became a yearly camping vacation for our family. The proposed expansion of the Lodge and

property  would only cause more overuse of the area. The lower campground shows the damage that can occur

from overuse.

While the current lodge and cabins do need to be refurbished, the proposed expansion would be very detrimental

to the environment and one of our most beautiful Montana lakes. The 3-mile road into Holland Lake is heavily

traveled as is and all visitors to campgrounds and those going to the lodge and to hike or pack must use it. The

traffic past the campgrounds is already disruptive to an enjoyable camping experience. 

This lake really needs to be a no-wake lake like Alva. Please do not approve the lodge expansion!!!


